

GIVE A DONATION, GET A TOUR (October 2025)

October is Breast Cancer Awareness month, and many people know someone who has been affected by this terrible disease. Thus, our women's group will be raising money for the Mammography department at the CMH. Due to the postal strike, cash or cheques made payable to Cambridge Memorial Hospital Foundation can be given to any executive member.

E-transfers are the easiest mode of donating, sending the money to: rwto.cambridge@gmail.com

All donations, whether big or small, will get you a tour of the new hospital wings, A & B.

Hospital Tour date: Wednesday November 5th at 10am. Help make a difference where keeping up with technology really matters!